

Dear Fantastic First Grader,

welcome to first grade! I am very excited for our new school year to start! During the year you will journey through the wonderful world of math and reading. We will work together to make you a stronger writer too!

Next year our classroom will be based on "community supplies". Community supplies are meant to be shared among all students in the classroom and will be made easily accessible for each group of desks. If you wish to send in supplies for the classroom community, it would be greatly appreciated.

Community Supplies

- * Pre-sharpened #2 Pencils
- * Glue Sticks
- * Crayola Twistable Crayons and/or Regular Crayola Crayons
- * Crayola Markers
- * Crayola Colored Pencils
- * Erasers
- * Pencil Top Erasers
- * Paper Towels
- * Antibacterial wipes/Hand Sanitizer
- * Hand Soap
- * Expo Markers
- * Tissues

Regards,

The 1st grade Team

